
Federal GMO labeling bill to be introduced in Congress

The following is an excerpt.

Congressman Jared Polis (D-CO) is planning on introducing a federal bill to mandate labeling of foods
containing genetically modified ingredients. The bill sets disclosure and labeling requirements for any
foods that have been genetically engineered or modified.

While this sounds like good news for those who support labeling of GMO, GE, and GM foods, an article
on Alternet suggested that representatives of Walmart, General Mills, Cocoa-Cola, and others who
opposed Proposition 37 in California last November may want this bill to become law so stricter bills
cannot be passed in state legislatures. Federal laws generally pre-empt state laws.

Read the full article here: Federal GMO Labeling Bill to be Introduced in Congress
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